
Menno Mennonite Church, a Christian Anabaptist Community, equips believers through relevant Worship and 
Study, and expresses God’s love to others through Stewardship and Service 

 

Worship 10:00 AM 
October 15, 2023  Vol. LXIII No. 41 

 
Prelude 

 
Sharon Meyer 

Welcome 
Announcements 
Call to Worship 

Bryce Miller 

Songs of Praise:  
What a Fellowship 
Rain Down 
 

 
VT 160 
VT 703 

 
Scripture Isaiah 25: 1, 6-9  

Children’s Story  Emily Toews 

Offering   

Message Euodia and Syntyche 
Philippians 4:1-9 

Emily Toews 

Responding  
Now Thank We All Our God 
 

 
VT 114 

 
Congregational Sharing and Prayer                                                                                                  

Sending 
My Shepherd Will Supply My Need 

 
Benediction 
 

 
VT 640 

 
 
Thank you to those who sent cards, letters, and emails in sympathy of our Mom & Grandma.  Thank 
you for the memorials for Camp Camrec housing project.  Thanks to the Menno Family for the lily 
peace plant. 
 

Bill & Sharla, Sally & Ken, and David & Jordan 
 
The Library Adult Sunday School class will not be meeting today. 

Harvest Fest is coming up. November 5 will be Harvest Fest.  Our guest with be Eric Masanari, PNMC 
Conference Minister will be our guest speaking on gratitude and generosity. We will be also hosting the traveling 
exhibition Voice of Conscience from the Kauffman Museum.  We are looking for opportunities to share this with 
our neighbors. This schedule will be shared in the coming days. We look forward to celebrating together. 
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Bryce Miller, Emily Toews, Co-Pastors 
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Worship Contributors 
This Sunday Next Sunday  

Message: Emily Toews Message: Bryce Miller 
Worship Leader: Bryce Miller Worship Leader: Char Hardt 
Musician: Sharon Meyer Music: Melanie Gering 
Greeters:  Reed Meyer Greeters: Stan and Sharon Meyer 

AV Support (Self Scheduled): Cleon Claassen, Bill Dyck, Reed Meyer, Doug Claassen 
 

Camp CAMREC News: 

The vine maple leaves are changing color and weather is cooling down, fall has definitely arrived at camp! Here 
are three things, among many others, that means for us: 

 CAMREC's Fall Gathering is around the corner on Oct. 27-29. Consider participating with us in caring 
for CAMREC's facilities and preparing camp for the winter ahead. A variety of projects will be available 
for all ages, abilities, and interests. There will also be plenty of time to catch up with friends, connect with 
new folks, get in a few card games, and go on a hike or two! 

 Men's Retreat will follow soon after Dec. 1 - 3. It will be an opportunity to step away from routines and 
step into the snow-covered forests at CAMREC where one can join other men for a time of recreational 
and spiritual-nurturing activities. 

 

 


